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20 August 2020 
 

 

 

Dear Dr Briant, 

 
Your Freedom Of Information Request:1147-19 

Internal Review 

 

Further to our email of 6 April, I am writing to let you know that the COVID-19 pandemic 

has had a significant impact on our ability to respond to requests. We are now 

working hard on your request and hope to be able to reply soon.   

Yours sincerely, 
 

 

Central FOI Unit 

Parliamentary, Ministerial and Central Services 

 

 

 

For information about how the FCO handles personal information please see our Personal Information Charter 
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